
Holiday Guaranteed Service and Schedule  
 
 
During this holiday season, we will not offer Noon or Day Guaranteed Service from December 18th 
through January 3rd.  We will resume normal Guaranteed Services on Monday, January 4th, 
2021.  Please plan accordingly.   
 
Please also note, our offices will be closed on Thursday, December 24th and Friday, December 25th. In 
addition, we will also be closed on Friday, January 1st.  
 
We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


